
Item No. Meeting Date Subject Task Progress

3 19/05/2015 Lake Maraetai 

Lakefront Management 

Agreement

The Land Management Officer recommended that once 

the Lake Maraetai lakefront management agreement 

was finalised, an open workshop with MPRG be held to 

get a sense of direction for planning management 

decisions and Council’s role in relation to the land

No progress at this stage.

4.6 18/04/2017 Community Issues Around 1.5-2km of Tirohanga Road was extremely 

narrow and urgently required widening.  Miraka trucks in 

particular were very long and when navigating corners, 

the trailer would cut in/out of the oncoming lane or road 

edge which presented a very dangerous situation

Provision of funding of 1.5km of widening from SH1 has

been included in the draft 2018 LTP for 2018/19

4.6 18/04/2017 Community Issues Vehicle speed on Rangatira Drive was felt to be 

excessive

Speed counter installed on site. Data was found to be

corrupted so further speed counts to be undertaken

4.6 22/08/2017 Discussion on the 

Long-Term Plan 2018

Members decided to hold a separate workshop/meeting 

to draft an LTP submission

To be held immediately following the October MPRG 

meeting.

4.9 22/08/2017 Community Issues The GM Operational Services would arrange for an 

electrician to look at power issues at Tirohanga Hall

4.9 22/08/2017 Community Issues The GM Operational Services would see if there was any 

surplus airconditioning units at Lake Terrace building that 

could be re-used at Tirohanga Hall.

4.9 22/08/2017 Community Issues The GM Operational Services would arrange for a traffic 

counter to be placed near the Paerata Road stock 

underpass

4.9 22/08/2017 Community Issues The GM Operational Services would follow up matters in 

relation to a member query about Te Awhina Hall

Current agenda item

4.9 22/08/2017 Community Issues The District Parks Operations Manager undertook to 

follow up power charges for the park/field lights with The 

Lines Company

Officers have investigated the power supply/charges for 

the flood lights and have found that the Youth Club are 

being charged.  The supply is currently being separated 

with a discreet metre and ICP number. Discussions with 

the Youth Club around reimbursement for power and 

lines charges paid since connection in October 2014 

have commenced
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